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CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

BRUCE KING 
G.,.....,, 

March 8, 1991 

Col. Edward S. Brannum 
Commander 
Kirtland Air Force Base 
HQ 1606 Air Base Wing (MAC} 
Kirtland Air Force Base, NM 87117-5000 

RE: RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
NM9570024423 

Dear Col. Brannum: 

DENNIS BOYD 
Secretar{ 

MICHAEL J. BURKHART 
:Jeputy Sec:retar{ 

RICHARD MITZELFEL T 
DireclDr 

The New Mexico Environmental Improvement Division (EID) has 
received your response to the December 31, 1991 Notice of Violation 
(NOV) letter. Upon reviewing this response, EID has determined 
that Kirtland Air Force Base has adequately addressed the 
violations. Therefore, we are closing out the enforcement action 
concerning the referenced NOV. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any 
questions, please contact Ms. Pat Ringgenberg at 841-6257. 
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Bureau Chief 
Hazardous and Radioactive Waste Bureau 
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